
Diversity Coordinator Report – September 2008  
 
As a member of the National Diversity Committee, I have been assigned  
to six LSC's, as their liaison to the National Diversity Committee.  This was done to see 
what the role of the Diversity Liaison is to the LSC's, and to help them in making their 
Diversity Committee work for them.  Judging from the answers that I have gotten, we 
are way ahead with running camps and April Pools Day for the Minority and 
Disadvantaged kids in our LSC, than most others.  
 
We completed one Diversity camp at Norfolk State University and have another camp in 
the planning stage to be held at Hampton University.  
 
I would like to invite any of our group attending convention to attend the Diversity 
Workshop on Thursday.  
  
Peter Maloney 


